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Dear Nursery Parents, 
 
P1 Open Day – Tuesday 7th December  
 
We intend to hold our P1 Open Day on Tuesday 7th December at 9:15am. This is for parents of 
children registering for a P1 place in September 2022. 
 
The school hall will be open for parents to attend the meeting at 9:00am. There will be a short 
presentation by the Principal and P1 Teacher. Parents may then collect their child from Nursery 
before visiting the P1 classroom.  
 
Prospective parents will be asked to maintain social distancing and wear a face mask at all times.  
 
 
Notice of Early Nursery Closure – Nursery Open Days 
 
Monday 6th December and Tuesday 7th December 
 
Nursery will close at 11:45am on both of the above dates. School dinners will not be served on either 
day. The meeting is for parents of children registering for a Nursery place in September 2022.  
 
The early closure will enable the Nursery teacher to prepare for the Nursery Open Day. The meeting 
will take place at 12:30pm on both dates.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr S Campbell 
Principal 
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